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Amendment No. 1 to the Request for Proposal (RFP) 

Reference: RFP/UNDP/BDP/007/2014 

RFP for NAMA Sustainable Development 

 

 

Dear Vendor, 

 

UNDP has made the following changes to the RFP: 

 

1. Modification to the title of the Terms of Reference (Annex I): 

 

• The reference to NAMA for the Renewable Energy Sector of the Republic of Fiji should 

be discarded as it is an error.   

  

2. Modification to the Criteria for the Assessment of Proposal (page 5): 

 

The Management Structure and Qualification of Key Personnel (20%) criteria shall be 

revised as follows: 
• “Senior Expert/Manager – 10% (at least 5 years of relevant working experience)  See relevant 

experience and expertise requirements under Annex I   

• Experts* – 10% (at least 3 years of relevant working experience) See relevant experience and 

expertise requirements under Annex I   

Note* - average score for multiple experts will be used for the purposes of the evaluation.” 

 

Reference to “climate change mitigation and experience in the renewable energy 

sector” is to be discarded. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

  Central Procurement Unit 
 


